STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

September 15, 2010

Marit Ernst, E.I.T.

City of Battle Ground

109 SW 1% St., Suite 127
Battle Ground, WA 98604

Re:  City of Battle Ground
Docket TR-101473

Dear Mr. Ernst:

On August 31, 2010, City of Battle Ground filed with the commission, in Docket TR-‘101473, a
Petition for installation of sidewalks at a highway-rail grade crossing at East Main Street, DOT
Crossing No. 852350U.

On September 13, 2010, the commission received a letter requesting withdrawal of this petition.
The commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal of the petition filing,
without prejudice to the Company's right to refile the petition, and closes the above-captioned
and docketed matter.

Sincerely,

David W. Danner
Executive Secretary




